
STUDIO - 2D HOUSE COVID-19 Measures

Due to the current global pandemic, 2D house has made the following amendments to our
procedures to ensure the safety of our clients and staff. Our guidelines will be reviewed often and
adhere to current advice from the government as well as industry professionals and organizations. If
at any time, you feel there is more we can do, we encourage you to reach out to
studios@2dhouse.com.

Please note that as of June 13, 2022, 2D House will no longer require visitors to don masks unless
requested specifically by Studio production clients.

COVID-19 SAFETY ENFORCEMENT

At this time it is required that your team supply their own COVID coordinator who will facilitate crew
screenings and enforce safe practices on set.

VISITORS AND NON-ESSENTIAL PERSONNEL

We ask that our clients provide 2D with a complete list of all personnel visiting the Studio during
their term, whether it be through a call sheet or other means and urge all non-essential staff to
remain off site where appropriate. 2D House will have all non-Studio clients sign in upon arrival
at reception however productions using the Studios will be responsible for managing their own
team’s sign ins (if applicable).

PERSONAL PROTECTIVE EQUIPMENT

2D House no longer requires visitors to wear a mask within the premises on regular days of
operation. On days where Studio clients have mask mandates in place, 2D staff, as well as 2D
visitors, will be required to wear masks in order to comply with that particular production’s
policy. This will also apply to all productions using the facilities, even in a different studio space.
We ask our clients to do their utmost to maintain a safe physical distance between one another
as much as possible while working together on set.
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LUNCH AREAS & MEAL BREAKS

We ask that the consumption of food and drinks only take place in the lunch areas designated to
our Studio clients. 2D Staff will be solely responsible for setting up tables and chairs in these
areas and handle all sanitization before and after shoots. Additional tables, chairs and director’s
chairs are available upon request.

OUR STAFF

On production days our staff will be stationed at the front Reception desk. We will also be
sanitizing all contact points in our bathrooms every 3-4 hours on top of our nightly cleaning
service.

If any additional gear or support is required throughout the day it is critical that the request be
made with a Studio Representative and not with the Rental Technicians directly. We know this
process will add some extra time to the day and ask for your patience in fulfilling requests.

As always we will still be offering our Studio Lighting Packages in an effort to make shooting in
our space as simple and effective as possible.

Thank you for using 2D House Studios, we appreciate your cooperation!


